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! “I lift my eyes to the hills

 


where does my help come from?

 My help comes from


 the Lord,

 the Maker 

 of heaven and earth.”

 
 
 
 
 Psalm 121:2
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 worship service 
August 4, 2013

“And pray in the Spirit on all occasions 
with all kinds of prayers and requests. 
With this in mind, be alert and always keep on praying 
for all the saints.”                         Eph. 6:18

______________________________________

  Pianist - Nettie Wiebe      
Song Leader - Ernie Unrau

Electric Piano - Bonnie Klassen
 

Worship in Singing 

Call to Worship.....Daniel Schulz

Announcements & Offering
Offertory.....Bonnie Klassen

Worship in Singing

Song.....Matt & Jenn Klassen

Message.....Peter Redekopp
“O my Soul, March on with Strength”.....Eph. 6:10-24

Closing Song/Prayer

___________________________________
                                

THIS WEEK
	 Tuesday	 7:30 Ministerial meeting




 Wedding Announcement     

Shannon Friesen, daughter of Harold and Loretta 
Friesen, and Dean Toews, the son of 
Ryan and Rose Toews, are planning on 
being married August 17th 2013.


 
      

Sunday, Aug. 25th - There will be no worship 
service at Glencross on this Sunday.    Everyone is 
encouraged to be part of the worship service at the Corn 
and Apple Festival at 10:30 am.    The Dietrich Friesen 
Family will be leading the Praise and Worship and Clint 
Toews will be the guest speaker.

VBS Offering - Praise God for the $126.00 that was donated 
by the children during the week, for Wycliffe Bible Translators 
to help them in their work of translating the Bible into 
different languages.

Missionaries of the Week:
John & Aggie Froese, Working with: EMMC/GO Mission, 
Position: Pastor Couple in El Valle, Home Church: Gospel 
Mission Church, Seminole.

Attention Parents: those of you who have children that attend 
Minnewasta School, there is a petition for  the 2013/2014 
School Year on the table in the foyer. If you would like to have 
the Lord's Prayer and Bible reading/story at the school this 
coming school year please sign the petition. You may sign for 
EACH child you have attending the school. Thank you for your 
support in this matter. Jenn Klassen




